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From: Councillor Phil Chapman

Sent: 13 July 2021 09:32

To: George Smith; Alex Chrusciak; Nathanael Stock; Jane Law
Cc: Councillor George Reynolds

Subject: Wroxton Mx 21/00517/F

It has been a few weeks since the Planning Committee Meeting where the Motocross application was heard. |
appreciate that there are many conditions that need to be progressed. | also (perhaps the only one) appreciate the
updates to conditions presented shortly prior to the meeting. | found the direction of the changes helpful.

What is going to be the process of consultation and planned timescale?

| also know taking that these consultations and progress with them must be in confidence, | know this is obvious, but
sometimes the obvious needs stating so at a minimum it is clear that | do know this; working through the conditions
and finalising all the outstanding matters will be impossible with the many interested parties involved.

| take the request of the Committee for involvement seriously.

Thank you,

Phil Chapman

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



